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August 9, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Robert and Richard Nolan 
1679 Taylor Avenue 
Saint Paul, MN 55104 
 
VIA US MAIL 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 1679 Taylor Avenue 
 
Dear Robert and Richard Nolan: 
 
This is to confirm that on August 7, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny appeal on furnace testing 
and grant until September 30, 2012 for compliance.  She laid over the dryer vent issue to 
Tuesday, August 21, 2012 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall so that she can consult with 
mechanical inspector.   You don’t need to attend this hearing unless you wish to.  I will contact 
you with her recommendation. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Mitchell Imbertson (email) 
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